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2 October 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

Request for raffle prizes 

The Christmas Fair is fast approaching and we are looking for your help. With the fair being such an 

important fund raising event in the PA calendar, we are asking all parents for raffle prize donations.  

Maybe you could donate a restaurant voucher or your friend can donate a beauty treatment. Maybe 

your neighbour could donate a crate of wine or your boss can donate a track day at Mercedes Benz 

World!  

All donations, big or small will be HUGELY appreciated.  

Previous years have seen great success with raffle donations. This year all funds will go towards the 

building of our new school hall.  So let’s make this year the best one yet. 

Please send all donations directly to the school, no later than 29 November 2019.  

If you have any further questions, please contact us at cardinalnewmanxmasraffle@gmail.com 

And make sure to put the date of the fair in your diaries - 7 December 2019 12pm-3pm 

Yours faithfully 

 

Reception Class Reps 
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